
 
Date: April 12, 2017 
 
To: ASTM Testing Laboratories  
 
From:   Jason Bowden / OH Technologies, Inc.  
 
Re: CPD Technical Memo 01 
 Seq. IIIH Second Ring Gap, Batch Code 4 

 
Cc: Mr. Rich Grundza/ Test Monitoring Center 

 

 
 

This Technical Memo is intended to notify users of the ASTM Seq. IIIH Testing Method of a 
concern regarding gap squareness on a limited quantity of 2nd rings.  OHT is currently having 
sample material inspected at our vendor. 
 
OHT is requesting that labs return any suspect, Batch Code 4, Seq. IIIH Second Ring material 
for inspection and immediate replacement. 

 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and will be taking prompt corrective action. 
 
If there are any questions or comments regarding the aforementioned item, please do not hesitate 
to contact me. 
 
 
 
Jason H. Bowden 
OH Technologies, Inc. 


